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From 8pm on Sunday 9 June 2019 the Rudd Street/Douglas Street exit ramp, Oxley will be 
permanently closed. This closure will improve safety and traffic operation by reducing the 
number of entry and exit ramps on the motorway and forms part of the Rocklea to Darra – 
Stage 1 project. 
 
Access to Rudd and Douglas Streets from the motorway (towards Ipswich) will be via:  
 

• Oxley Road/Blunder Road exit ramp to Factory Road Loop, Blunder Road and 
Boundary Road, Oxley; or 
 

• Oxley Road roundabout and Ipswich Road service road, Oxley; or 
 

• Argyle Parade/Harcourt Road exit ramp, Darra. 
 
Please see the attached map showing the exit ramp closure and alternative routes.  
 
Works may be rescheduled to the next available opportunity if impacted by weather or 
construction conditions. 
 
Reduced speed limits and signs advising of the changed traffic conditions will be in place. 
We appreciate your patience during these essential works.  
  
If you would like further information about the project, please visit 
www.tmr.qld.gov.au/rocklea2darra1, email contactus@r2d1.com.au or call 1800 204 990. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation,  
 
The Project Team  

 

Ipswich Motorway Upgrade: Rocklea to 
Darra – Stage 1 
Ipswich Motorway Upgrade: Rocklea to Darra – Stage 1 Project: 
Permanent closure of Ipswich Motorway (Westbound) exit ramp to Rudd 
and Douglas Streets, Oxley. 
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Map showing permanent closure + detour the existing Ipswich Motorway westbound Rudd/Douglas Streets exit ramp, Oxley.  
Scheduled from 8pm Sunday 9 June 2019 

 
 
 
NOTE: Works may be rescheduled to the next available opportunity if impacted by weather or construction conditions.  


